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Bean plant photos learn new vocabulary 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We break up for the half term holiday on Friday 28th May for one 

week. The children return to nursery on Tuesday 8th June due to 

Monday 7th June being an INSET day.   

You will find some photos of this week’s learning overleaf. 

You can also view the school newsletter on Teams. Have a lovely 

half term holiday.  

Take care, Mrs Windsor, Mrs Hough and Mrs Woollands (in the 

afternoon session). 

 

 

 

Date for your diary: Book Swap on Monday June 21st. We 

would like to visit ‘The Brigg’ for a book swap session. For 

this to take place, every child will need to be accompanied 

by an adult. Grandmas, grandads, aunties, uncles are 

welcome, however, we kindly ask that only ONE adult 

attends from your family. Adults will need to return to school 

at 10.30am (if your child attends nursery in the morning) and 

2.15pm (if your child attends nursery in the afternoon). 

Children come to nursery at their normal time. We will then 

walk over to ‘The Brigg’ as a group. 

At the book swap the children will be able to spend time with 

their adult looking at books, sharing stories and will have 

the opportunity to swap one of their books from home. 

Please bring the book that your child has chosen to swap 

when you return to nursery at 10.30am/2.15pm.  

Children will go home from The Brigg so please ensure you 

take all your child’s belongings with you. The children who 

attend nursery for 30 hours will take part in the book swap 

in the afternoon.  

This week’s learning: We will continue with some of our 
Brown Bear, Brown Bear activities and we will revisit the 
text ‘Peace at Last’ by Jill Murphy.  
In ‘Letters and Sounds’ we will continue to play lots of 
games to help the children with their oral blending and 
segmenting skills (an important skill to support them 
when they learn to read).  
To help your child at home you could clap syllables in 
words- ti-ger (2 claps) hipp-o-pot-u-mus (5 claps). 
You can also play blending games: The adult breaks the 
word up such as c-a-t and ask your child to blend them 
together, they will reply cat. If your child finds this 
tricky, split the vowel ca-at.  
One of our caterpillars has manoeuvred into a chrysalis 
(cocoon) ready for metamorphosis to take place.  We are 
now waiting for a butterfly to emerge. We are keeping 
our fingers crossed that the change happens before we 
break up for the half term holiday.  
Thank you again for supporting your child with their 

self-care skills. They are getting much better at using 

tissues instead of their sleeves!  
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Threading (to strengthen our fingers)                                       Finishing off our Dear Zoo books                              Painting a character from the Brown Bear story 

and pattern making   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Planting our beanstalks outdoors                                                                       gardening                                                         making enclosures for the animals 


